
All the way from Uganda, East Africa, the Watoto Children’ Choir 
is performing songs from their brand-new album, 

“Better Days—There Is Hope”. 
Come and join us as they sing, dance, and share their stories of 

restoration and hope and what God has done in their lives.

Children’s Choir

Friday June 7th at 7.00pm
Yelvertoft Village Hall

Information, including photos, videos and the 
link for tickets, can be found at 

www.yelvertoftchapel.org.uk/watoto
Or contact Jan on 07527234908

(Tickets are free, but there will be a collection)

Hosted by Yelvertoft Independent Chapel

Watoto Children’s Choir performing in Essex (Image: Newsquest)


